
 

Bancroft Neighborhood Association Youth Reporter Program 

 

Ever wonder how your kids see our neighborhood and the world around them? Well, now we can get a glimpse 

of that through the Bancroft Neighborhood Association’s Youth Reporter Program. In every Bancroft Banner, we 

will have a section devoted to pieces by youth reporters. Don’t worry about punctuation, spelling, or grammar. 
That can be cleaned up (if desired) by the editor. 

 

If your submission is selected for print, you will be notified by mail. We are unable to provide compensation for 

submissions, but we are able to provide extra copies of a particular issue of the Banner. Please contact the BNA 

office with questions. 

 

With each submission, please include the following information: 

 

Child’s Name*   

Parent’s Name   

Address    

Topic of Piece   

*Only the child’s first name and last initial will appear in the newsletter. 
 

Content (attach an additional page, if needed): 
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By signing below, I state I am the legal parent or guardian of this child and I give permission for his/her writing 

to appear in the Bancroft Banner. 

 

 

Signed ___________________________________________________ Date _____________________ 

 

 

Submissions may be made in writing or electronically to the BNA office: 

 

Bancroft Neighborhood Association 

4120 17th Ave S 

Minneapolis, MN 55407 

e: info@bancroftneighborhood.org 

p: 612-724-5313 

f: 612-724-3694 

 

Deadlines for submission are:  

Summer edition  June 22nd   

Fall edition  September 15th  

Winter edition  December 15th  

Spring edition  March 15th  

 


